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Thank you to all the Friends of School for arranging the Easter 

Bonnet Parade, tombola and cake sale. A huge well done to all 

the winning Easter bonnets pictured below. 

For the half term 

 Spring 2  

(19th Feb to 21st March). 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a wonderful end to the Spring Term. It was eggcellent to see so many of you at 

our Easter Fair. Thank you to the Friends of School for organising the refreshments, Easter 

gifts for the children , the tombola and cake sale. The children all looked magnificent in their 

Easter Bonnets. We hope you enjoy looking at the photos. 

 

The Year 2 children really enjoyed their Big Sing, it gave them chance to experience the joy of 

singing in a large group, well done everyone! 

 

We have planted our potatoes ready for the 

Newport Show potato growing competition...maybe 

this is the Year! 

 

Wishing you a very Happy Easter. 

Stay safe during the holidays and we shall look forward to welcoming you back to school on 

Monday 8th April.  

 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

 





 

—   —   —   —-  —   —    

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

CLASS 1 

 

Rewarded for playing so 

nicely with her friends. 

We have come to the end of another fantastic half 

term! The children have thoroughly enjoyed our Dino-

saur topic and all the learning that came with it! 

It’s been all things ‘Easter’ this week in Class One. 

The children learned about the Easter story in both 

their English and RE lessons this week.  

We also made lovely moving Easter cards which tied into the Year One’s work on 

moving pictures in their DT lessons this half term.  

In maths Reception have been looking at odd and even numbers. The Numberblocks 

helped us understand by talking about ‘odd blocks’ and ‘even tops.’ The children 

were amazing at sorting the Numicon into odd and even piles! 

The Year One’s have 

just started to look at 

counting in tens. We’ve 

considered why it is 

useful to count in tens 

rather than ones and 

whether we would swap 10p for 10 1p coins. Would you 

swap?  

Reception have enjoyed watching their sunflower seeds 

grow! We hope they continue to grow at home now! Please 

send us pictures of them in your gardens, we’d love to see! 

 

Have a fantastic Easter break and we 

will see you back in school on the 8
th
! 



 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

 

Rewarded for working 

hard in all her lessons. 

It has been a whirlwind term! We’ve been searching for 

fossils, following the life of Mary Anning and learning to 

write non-fiction reports. The children have enjoyed 

putting their new facts into reports in their book.  

In maths the year one children have just started to look 

at counting in tens. We’ve considered why it is useful to 

count in tens rather than ones and whether we would 

swap 10p for 10 1p coins. Would you swap?  

In year two maths the children are continuing to 

secure their multiplication skills with the five, 

and ten times table. They will be looking for 

links between the tables and exploring what we 

can find out by knowing our facts off by heart.  

In science we have been excited to see our 

seeds growing. By having the seeds growing in 

a bag without soil it has given the children the 

opportunity to see the roots and shoots growing. Now we are at the end of the 

Spring Term the children have grown in height and knowledge just like their 

seeds!  

Thank you for all your 
hard work everyone 
and have a lovely 
break!  



 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

22nd March— Last day of Term. 

25th March—5th April—Easter Holidays 

8th April—Return to School 

 

THIS WEEKS  

WINNING TEAM IS  

 

NEW SCHOOL MENU FOR APRIL 

WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH 

YOU A HAPPY EASTER AND 

WE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A 

WONDERFUL BREAK. 

 

 Well done to our 

Year 2 children, 

They performed 

wonderfully and 

sang their hearts 

out at the Big Sing. 

Goodbye and good luck 

to our Student Teacher 

Mr Skelton. We wish 

you all the best with 

your future teaching 

career. 



Easter craft packs will be available on St. 

Andrew’s Church Nature notice board soon. 

You are welcome to help yourself. If they 

have all gone, please keep checking 

because they will be restocked.  

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to the two children that have 

achieved a new swimming badge and for 

the Class 2 girl that created a fabulous 

Mary Anning booklet at home.  

 

Well done everyone! 



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



BRONZE SILVER 

GOLD PLATINUM 

EMERALD DIAMOND 

EPIC 


